
CIRCULAR

Classes: I-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0038/2023-24 Date: 21stJuly 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

This is to inform you that the house uniforms are available at the school premises

tomorrow, 22nd July 2023, Saturday.

The vendor will be available on the school premises from 9.30 am to 2.30 pm. We

request you to collect the same.

For further details, please contact the number mentioned below.

Contact number- 9748154872

Payment can be made using the link provided below.

Kindly do the needful.

Thank you.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


